# HARVEST FELLOWSHIP INTERNATIONAL

Enrico & Vicki Correlli PO Box 119 White Marsh, MD 21162

Email: ecorrelli@gmail.com Ph: 443-804-3525

## HARVESTFELLOWSHIPINTERNATIONAL.ORG

FEBRUARY, 2019

#### NATIONAL PRAYER BREAKFAST

On Thursday, February 7, my wife and I will be attending the *National Prayer Breakfast*. This is a bi-partisan event hosted by an honorary chairperson from each of our political parties and attended by President Trump. Other world leaders, diplomats and representatives from Israel will be present. Yes - we are excited!

In its totality, the *NPB* is a three-day event that includes other gatherings. One conference will be led by former Kansas Senator and Governor, Sam Brownback who now serves as our Ambassador At-Large for International Religious Freedom. Tuesday night, February 5<sup>th</sup> will feature a special "Israel Night" with guest MC, Michelle Bachman. Please pray that God would continue to use us in sharing His love and Good News.

### GOVERNOR'S INAUGURAL GALA

We also attended Governor Lawrence Hogan's *Inaugural Gala* on January 16<sup>th</sup> celebrating his re-election. Our involvement in the political scene has led to God-ordained appointments and relationships.

In America today, the importance of praying for all our Government leaders cannot be overstated. Witness the newest abortion law in the state of New York that allows abortion for essentially *any* reason, at *any* time during pregnancy including the 7<sup>th</sup>, 8<sup>th</sup> *and* 9<sup>th</sup> months. May God not only have mercy on our Country but change it!

#### TRIP TO UKRAINE

The next trip abroad will be February 13 - 25. In the future, an entire Newsletter may be written on the situation in the Ukraine. With Russian aggression on the increase, this could be a very critical year. Any type of Russian encroachment could have a direct or indirect impact on the religious freedom now experienced. Please pray!

*SPECIAL NEED:* A dear pastor friend has requested help for his Church in the purchase of a new car. They asked if we could assist with the tariff (about \$3,425 USD) for transferring the car from Germany to Ukraine. Our Ministry pledged \$1,000.00. This was a blessed but unexpected commitment! If anyone would wish to contribute to this special need, please designate it as 'Ukraine Car Offering' or simply 'Car.'

#### TV MINISTRY

Major time will be allotted on our upcoming ministry itinerary to help move forward with plans for our overseas TV Ministry. During the past holiday season, God richly blessed *Harvest Fellowship International* positioning us to acquire the necessary equipment and start-up air time. We thank everyone from the bottom of our hearts for their incredible generosity! Your every prayer is treasured!

harvestfellowshipinternational.org